



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 
2 August 2023



Dear Mr. Zuk,
 
Application 2023/5334/P:  11 Langland Gardens – condition request

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

The site directly overlooks Local SINC CaL07, which is also designated as Local Green Space LGS 2 in the Neighbourhood Plan.

The SINC has many mature trees and is home to a variety of birds and invertebrates.  Bats also forage and commute throughout this local Ecological Network.

External lighting at such a high level would be harmful to biodiversity and cause loss of amenity.  

To comply with Policy BGI 3, the Forum requests that a condition is attached to any consent, that there should be no external lighting.
 

We hope that the applicant will understand the importance of this request.




Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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